
Join Headbourne Worthy residents for  

a village spring clean on  

Saturday 10th March at 10am  
Meet at Marlands, London Road, Headbourne Worthy 

(opposite Bedfield Lane) 

  

Christine & Bevis Clarke-Smith will be hosting us with coffee, tea, squash 
& biscuits before you are allocated to a road or path.   

We’ll send you off in small teams and family groups with bags, litter 
picking sticks and high-visibility waistcoats to scour the hedgerows and 

byways for litter.   

 

There is a prize for the most unusual item found!  

Please return all bin bags and equipment to Marlands by 1pm so that they 
can be taken away.  


